



10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

8 February, 1983.

My dear General.

Thank you for your letter of 3 February about Major Hambrook's progress. I am delighted to hear of the excellent progress he is making and that he is in such good heart. He clearly has some way to go yet before he is up and around, but with spirit like his, I am sure that he will be once again making a valuable contribution as soon as he possibly can. Perhaps you could ask the Adjutant General to pass on my best wishes to Major Hambrook on his next visit.

Mous wieney

ayantshehta

General Sir John Stanier, G.C.B., M.B.E., A.D.C.Gen.

lo